
 

Reminder: Join Us to Celebrate Railyard Park and Playground Renovations 

9:30 a.m. on Thursday, July 27, at the Railyard Park 

You're invited to join us for an opening celebration of 
the newly renovated Railyard Park Playground at 9:30 
a.m. on Thursday, July 27! Mayor Alan Webber, elected 
officials, and representatives from the project team will 
be in attendance. 
 
The playground has been overhauled with entirely new 
play features and other improvements, and the project 
team also completed installation of 33 new, long-lasting 
concrete benches around the park to replace the 
wooden benches that had begun to fail.  
 
Hope you can swing by to celebrate the upgrades to this beloved community space! 
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